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Why the Project is titled 
«Colibri»?

The unusually long beak of the colibri reminds an 
enteral feeding tube through which  children 

diagnosed with Pseudobulbar Palsy eat



What does the diagnosis mean?
Children Pseudo bulbar Palsy  -

 is a neurologic disorder. One of its reason is the birth injury. 

Particularly nasty form of the Pseudo bulbar Palsy, along with 

other features, characterized by the inability to eat by mouth. 

Chewing and swallowing is  the lethal risk for such children 

because  food enters the respiratory tract.

Throughout life The children don't know what a food taste is.

It's unbelievable and unimaginable!



Assumed that
birds fly only beak forward Children Pseudobulbar Palsy

 is the inextirpable disease



However, it is known that
The tiny Calibri can fly by tail 
forward

Many diseases, previously 
referred to the incurable, 
today are successfully 
treated

 "Seek and ye shall find; 
knock, and it shall be 

opened to you"          
(St. Matthew 7,7)



 
Why The Project is important?

Medicine has learned methods to save the lives of 
children with serious birth defects consequence 
of which is The Pseudo bulbar Palsy.

Subsequently, children with this diagnosis can 
not receive the full treatment and rehabilitation 
due to lack of systematic experience in this 
area.

The Pseudo bulbar Palsy
is referred to the inextirpable disease.

But the current level of medicine allows you to 
review this statement!



 

The aim of The Project «Colibri»

Attract the attention of the public, the 
medical and scientific communities to 

the problems of treatment, 
rehabilitation and the quality of the 
daily life of children diagnosed with 

The Pseudobulbar Palsy.



1.To create a website, to answer 
questions of treatment, rehabilitation 
and the daily life of children diagnosed 
with The Pseudobulbar Palsy.

2. To provide  practical  assistance  to 
families  with children  suffering from 
diagnosed The Pseudobulbar Palsy.

 

The objectives of 
The Project «Colibri»



 
  

We are the little heros. We had endured the long months of reanimation when we tried to learn how to breathe. We endured the excruciating pain. Thank 
God! Thank doctors!

Thanks to everyone who was with us in the most difficult moments!
It's time to make a new step!

Now it's dangerous to us to eat by mouth, but we dream to eat like normal people.
We want to feel the taste of food.

We ask you to help us!

The Boy Tuktabaev Rustam, 9 years
Tyumen Region

 

Tuktabaev Rustam, 9 years,
Tobolsk, Tyumen Region,
Tel.8 982 782 13 49 Mother Gulnur

Salimova Sofiya, 4 years,
St. Petersburg
Tel. 8 911 162 7178 Mother 
Natalia





























 

The initiator of the Project «Colibri», Gulnur
Contact Phone 982 782 13 49
E-mail: ISKER-DTNK@yandex.ru

   Who saves  one life, saves  the  whole  world!


